
From:

Shaun&PohringSingh
807/127 Kent Street
Millers Point. NSW 2000

To.

The Director-Social & Infrastructure & Assessment.

Planning & Assessment.

NSW Department of Planning, Industry & Environment.

Locked Bag 5022
Parramatta. NSW 2124.

Re: Reference: SSD-10340-Mod-l)

Redevelopment of Fort Street Public School.

Upper Fort Street. Millers Point.

Dear Sir/Madam,

We write, pertaining the Development Modification (SSD-10340-Mod-l),

1. We support the modifications of the Fort Street Public School

2. We endorse raising the current building in situ exclusively, only if does not alter or

withdraw residents' current line of views to the iconic sights.

3. Please note, point number 2, will have a crushing effect, both, on the esthetical

views, that we currently experience & the value of our properties.

Therefore, we urge you to consider our submissions, before making your determinations.

Thanking you.

Kind regarpls.

-^^ ,
Shaun & Pohring Singh
May 19th, 2021


